
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WAILING WOMEN MARTINIQUE 

THE BACK STORY- CELLPHONES FOR WAILING WOMEN HAITI 

 

We give the Lord thanks and praise for the birthing of Wailing Women Haiti. The Lord himself 

intervened and this nation was birthed on 13 November 2020. 

Despite a poor network and WhatsApp connection this nation was born, and we are in awe of 

the Lord’s awesome power. 

 

The speed with which Haiti came into being shows the importance which God has for her. The 

spiritual link to Benin will be even more evident in this New Year 2021. 

Elrose Dorina is our National coordinator there, we are thankful for her and the twelve ladies 

with her. 

 

Of the 12 ladies only Elrose and one other lady had a mobile phone.  

This need touched the hearts of Wailing Women and Wailing Women Bahamas. After 

pondering over this with Judy and praying we decided to ask for donations from our Wailing 

Women and our facilitators. 

 

In one day over $1500.00US was raised this was yet another divine intervention, then to ensure 

the purchase of the cellphones the Lord provided a Haitian brother who was travelled to Haiti 

from the Bahama on business. This dear brother the charge upon him to purchase the phones 

and get them to Elrose and the ladies of Wailing Women Haiti.   

 

The phones were finally delivered on Wednesday 20 January 2021, after many setbacks. This 

now means that all these ladies can be added to the WW Haiti Whatsapp Group and so they 

can all now be connected.  

 

I give the Lord thanks for Rev. Judy, as she has been a tremendous help in assisting in this 

effort. 

 

We bless Abba richly for this first breakthrough for Wailing Women Haiti. 

 

 

Gilda Millar 

Sub-region Coordinator 

French Caribbean 


